GM SERVICE AND PARTS OPERATIONS
DCS1362
URGENT - DISTRIBUTE IMMEDIATELY

Date: March 11, 2005

Subject: Upcoming Safety Recall 05006
Essential Tool Shipment

Model: 2004-2005 Chevrolet Silverado, Suburban, Avalanche,
Kodiak and Express
2004-2005 GMC Sierra, Yukon XL, Topkick and Savana
2004 Hummer H2

To: All Chevrolet, GMC and Hummer Dealers

Attention: Service Manager

The purpose of this message is to provide information about an
essential tool your dealership may have recently received.

The tool is a Hydro-Beocost® Checking Tool and its identification
number is CH-47590. This tool is for product safety recall 05006
which is scheduled to be announced on March 24, 2005.

This recall will address a possible crack in the hydraulic brake
booster's pressure accumulator and/or it's separation from the
Hydro-Boost® assembly. Preliminary information about this recall was
sent to all involved dealers via GM Administrative Message
WIR20050150 on February 7, 2005.

Please ensure that the tool is kept in a secure location until the
recall is announced. The expense associated with replacing a lost
tool will be charged to the requesting dealer.
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